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Tuesday 11th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians,   

Space Odyssey Dome Visit to Warberry 

Monday 24th February 2025 

We are excited to share that the Space Odyssey Dome will be returning to Warberry with sessions 

for our Year 5 and 6 pupils. This will be an opportunity for our children to learn about space and 

evolution in an immersive environment, where they can lay back, look up and wonder at the 

amazing universe. These sessions help support our science learning and allow the children to find 

out about the way the world works in a truly unique way.   

The Space Dome will visit Warberry during the normal school day and each class will have an 80-

minute session inside the dome including time to ask some questions of the visiting expert.   

To enable the activity to go ahead, we are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £4.42 

which includes the cost of the session and the dome hire. Please be advised that if we do not 

collect sufficient contributions, the activity may be unable to take place. Please ensure that your 

contribution is made by the day of the visit.  

You will be able to make a card payment via the MCAS app when it goes Live at 12.00pm today. 

You will find the payment under Trips – click to enrol and pay. Please note that we are unable to 

accept cash payments.   

We would like to put out a request for any parent volunteers who are able to support this trip by 

walking the children to and from Warberry Academy. We will be leaving at 8:45am and request 

volunteers wait in the school office until the children are ready to leave, and we should be starting 

our return at 10:30am. We can accommodate 7 helpers so this will be on a first-come, first-served 

basis, and we would like to thank you for your support in advance, sadly without volunteers we will 

be unable to attend this experience. 

Additionally, please make sure you have ticked the consent for trips/visits in the ‘Parental 

Consents’ tab via your MCAS app. This is essential for your child’s participation.    

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.  

Kind regards,   

Mrs Guntrip and Mrs Rivolta 

Year 5, Oaks, and Year 6, Monkey Puzzles, Class Teachers 


